
 
          

August 10, 2012   

To Whom It May Concern:  

This is the second time we have used Kathleen as our baby nurse. She took care of our first child 
and we could not wait to have her back to care for our second. We love Kathleen so much, as do 
our daughters Ella and Olivia!! She has become a part of the family.  

You can tell by Kathleen’s demeanor that she really loves your baby, it’s very sweet.  

I recommend her to all my friends and will continue to do so.  

Sage & Hunter 
Fairfield, CT  


